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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

10th January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 4) 

 

Year 4 Performance ‘The Lemonade Kid’ - Tuesday 25th February 2025 

 

Year 4 will be performing their play ‘The Lemonade Kid’ on: 

 

• Tuesday 25th February 2025 at 2.00 pm 

• Tuesday 25th February 2025 at 6:30 pm 

 

Please may we ask for your assistance in providing a costume for your child. 

 

Your child is playing the part of   in the play. 

 

Please find below guidelines for costumes: 

Townsfolk and Main Characters 

Boys: Jeans, shirt (checked or plaid), neckerchief, optional waistcoat, cowboy hat, shoes or cowboy 

boots, holster with toy gun (if possible). 

Girls: As for the boys or long, full skirt, pretty blouse, shoes or cowboy boots, cowboy hat (which 

fits well enough to dance in!). 

Cacti/Wasps: Green/brown T-shirt (or a mixture of natural colours), dark coloured trousers or leggings. 

 

Please could your child’s costume be brought into school on Monday 3rd February 2025 in a named carrier 

bag.  Thank you. 

 

A letter about purchasing tickets for the performance will be sent out separately. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the Year 4 Teachers 


